
Lord, hear our prayer: 
 The Pillar family on the loss of Linda’s mother 

 Family and friends of Kim East, Travis East’s sister in law. 

 Sherry Nelsen - surgery, friend of Bill and Ann Haas 

 Mike Shireman - prayers for successful shoulder surgery & recovery 

 Lucinda Smith, friend of Brenda Shireman - kidney transplant. 

 Michelle Archer, a friend of Janet Isbell. 

 Magen Pillar’s grandmother 

 All the families who have lost loved ones over the past months 

  Brian Babb – Navy Reserves 

 Alex Bednarek – Navy 

 Brayden K. Barthlow – Air Force 

 Chris Fuhs – Army National Guard 

 Billy Joe Fletcher – Army  

 Abby Pongracz - Air Force 

 Daniel Kotnik - U.S. Army 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

Elaine Currens (10/8) 
David Doup (10/9) 

THIS WEEK AT FIRST LUTHERAN 

Sunday, 10/4 
 8:45 a.m. Classic Worship Service 
 11:15 a.m. Casual Worship Service 
 4:00 p.m. Yoga Class 

Monday, 10/5 OFFICE CLOSED 
 6:00-7:00 p.m. Boy Scout Committee meeting (FH) 
 7:00-8:30 p.m. Boy Scout Troop meetings (CR) 

Tuesday, 10/6 
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Zumba Class (FH) 
 7:00 p.m. Fellowship, Christian Ed, Stewardship & Evangelism 

Wednesday, 10/7 
 9:00 a.m. Word on Wednesdays (Men’s Bible Study) 
 6:30 p.m. Praise Team 
 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. Boy Scouts - Venture Crew 

Thursday, 10/8 
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Zumba Class (FH) 
 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Cub Scout Den Meetings (CR) 
 7:00 p.m. Social Ministry (L) 

Friday, 10/9 OFFICE CLOSED 

Saturday, 10/10 
 8:00 a.m.  Men’s Reunion 
 9:00 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall in use by Josh Fuhs 

Sunday, 10/11 
 8:45 a.m. Classic Worship Service 
 11:15 a.m. Casual Worship Service 

FOOD FOR LIFE 

For OCTOBER, the following will be collected for  
HOPE COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY: 

SHAMPOO 
BODY WASH 

CANNED MEALS with meat and vegetables 
SOUPS ( but NO tomato or chicken noodle) 

and monetary donations are also graciously appreciated. 

Thank you! 
The Social Ministry Team 

YOU CAN HELP KEEP US ALL SAFE! 

The sanctuary cleaning team does an awesome job 
keeping up us all safe for our worship services, but they 
do not clean the fellowship hall, kitchen, classrooms, or 
library.  If you or your small group use any of those 
rooms during the week, please make sure you clean 
them before and after use by using a disinfecting wipe 
or sanitizing spray. 

Through the month of October, renovations to 
the Fellowship Hall restrooms will be in progress 
Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Please note that if you have meeting in the 
Fellowship Hall during that time frame, it is 
possible you will experience construction noise, 
so plan your meetings accordingly. 


